
 
 

 

                             
  

ACMA Mobility Foundation 
6th Floor, The Capital Court, Olof Palme Marg 
Munirka, New Delhi 110067, India 
Tel: +91-11-43520361-4 
Email : bmge.components@acma.in 
 

 
   August 1, 2024 

 

To: All Members & Non-Members  
 

Bharat Mobility Global Expo 2025 : Auto Expo – The Components show 

January 18-21, 2025 : Yashobhoomi, Dwarka, New Delhi 
 

Space Bookings - Deferred 
 

We are pleased to advise companies that Bharat Mobility Global Expo 2025 – Auto Expo 

– The Components Show, scheduled for 18th to 21st January 2025, is being organised by 

ACMA Mobility Foundation (AMF) along with the Confederation of Indian Industry (CII) 

and the Society of Indian Automobile Manufacturers (SIAM) at Yashobhoomi, Dwarka, 

New Delhi.   

 

Located in the vicinity of the Delhi airport and with a Metro station within its precincts, 

Yashobhoomi (also called India International Convention and Expo Centre), is the new, 

international, state of the art exhibition centre with 51,000 sq. mtrs. of gross exhibition 

space. The components display spanning both conventional and non-conventional 

mobility components and solutions will be spread across two halls with probable scope of 

further out-door expansion. A detailed overview map of the exhibition venue can be views 

using this link: Click here. 

 

The Bharat Mobility Global Expo (BMGE) 2025 – Auto Expo – The Components Show would 

witness special pavilions like Accessories, EV Technologies, Batteries, Bearings, 

Innovations/Start-ups, Infotainment, Garage Equipment and Lubricants. 

 

Country pavilions from Japan, Germany, UK and South Korea in addition to other 

international companies would also don the Show. 

 

The Show was announced exclusively to members of ACMA and CII on 28th June, and we 

are pleased to share that booking requests have been received to the venue’s full 

capacity. 

 

We are now exploring the option of constructing Hangar(s) to accommodate additional 

booking requests.   

 

In view of this unprecedented situation, we request you to use the following link 

https://forms.gle/N5aJv4UNxszKiTdt8 to express your intent of participation.  This would 

facilitate the Organising Committee to take appropriate decision at the earliest. 

 

We appreciate your understanding and request you to bear with us. 

 

  -Sd.-            -Sd.- 

Vinnie Mehta        Ankur Singh Chauhan 

Secretary, AMF                Executive Director, CII 
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